
 

  

 
 
5 December 2017 
 
 
 
 
Mr Mark Ritter SC  
Ministerial Review - State Industrial Relations system 
 
Via email:  
irreviewsecretariat@dmirs.wa.gov.au 
 
 
Dear Mr Ritter 
 
Re:  CPSU/CSA Submission to the Service Priority Review 
 
Please find attached the CPSU/CSA’s submission to the Ministerial Review of the State 
Industrial Relations system, addressing the Terms of Reference as articulated. Thank 
you for approving our request for an extension to the submission date. 
 
Please note that the CPSU/CSA’s submission is for publication. 
 
Should there be further opportunities to provide submissions and feedback on particular 
items raised throughout the course of the Review, the CPSU/CSA wishes to exercise that 
opportunity.  
 
Should you require communication with the CPSU/CSA in relation this submission, 
please contact Mr Warwick Claydon, CPSU/CSA on 9323 3800 or at 
Warwick.Claydon@cpsucsa.org  
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Toni Walkington 
Branch Secretary 
 
CC: Mr Stephen Price MLA 
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